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October 2, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Rosanne Gervasi  
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0805 
 

Re: Undocketed - Initiation of Rulemaking to amend Rule 25-4.0665, 
Florida Administrative Code, Lifeline Service, and to repeal Rule 25-
4.113, Florida Administrative Code, refusal or discontinuance of service 
by company  

      
REQUEST FOR WORKSHOP 

 
Dear Ms. Gervasi: 
 
 BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida (“AT&T Florida”) 
appreciates the opportunity to review the draft of the revised rules issued September 18, 
2014.  Based on AT&T Florida’s review, there are certain questions that have arisen 
surrounding the timelines in the rule and the Lifeline developments that have occurred at 
the FCC since the last workshop.  Accordingly, AT&T Florida requests that the Staff 
convene another workshop to discuss certain modifications.   
 

If you have questions regarding AT&T Florida’s comments, please do not hesitate 
to contact me or MaryRose Sirianni at (850) 577-5553.   
 

     Sincerely, 
 
     s/Tracy W. Hatch 
 
     Tracy W. Hatch 
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